

NEW YORKProvider Communications

Does your practice offer telehealth services? Let us know!

Published: Apr 1, 2021 - Administrative

Beginning in April 2021, our online directories will identify professional providers who offer telehealth services in their practice.

We encourage providers to utilize the online Provider Maintenance Form to notify us about your telehealth services and we will add a telehealth indicator to your online provider directory profile.

Visit empireblue.com to locate the Provider Maintenance Form. Please contact Provider Services if you have any questions.

1003-0421-PN-NY

URL: https://providernews.empireblue.com/article/does-your-practice-offer-telehealth-services-let-us-know-1

Featured In:

April 2021 Newsletter

Services provided by Empire HealthChoice HMO, Inc. and/or Empire HealthChoice Assurance, Inc. licensees of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association, an association of independent Blue Cross and Blue Shield Plans, serving residents and businesses in the 28 eastern and southeastern counties of New York State. The Blue Cross and Blue Shield names and symbols are registered marks of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association. All external sites will open in a new browser window. Please view our Website Privacy Policy for more information.